
Mary OConnell
South Portland
LD 829
LD 829 is simply a bad law and I urge you to reject it.  If I am visiting one of Maine's 
great parks, I want to know that anyone who carries a concealed weapon has been 
through a permit process that ensures they've proven they know gun safety and are 
responsible with their weapon.  It seems this law seeks to set an unvetted person free 
to roam the parks packing a concealed weapon and putting visitors and staff in 
danger.  Who benefits from removing the safeguards now in place?  I would argue 
that it enables "bad actors" to inflict injury on unsuspecting innocent people. Please 
vote NO on LD 829.


